Srini Mandayam

From: James Huckaby <JHuckaby@mesquiteisd.org>

Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 12:06 PM

To: Srini Mandayam

Cc: Bob Ankrum; 'Bob Ankrum (BAnkrum@sbcglobal.net)’; James Gadsden; Yang Jin; Michael
Zdansky; Michael Risner

Subject: RE: New School Zone / Florence Elementary: 4600 Ashwood Drive; Mesquite, Texas 75150

Mr. Mandayam:

Due to new Florence Elementary opening in August 2017 with a new address
(4600 Ashwood Drive), Mesquite ISD supports installing a school zone on
Ashwood Drive, between Oates and Whitson way.

Florence ES
4600 Ashwood Dr.
Mesquite, Texas 75150

Regards,

James E. Huckaby, ARM-P

Executive Director — Operations/Risk Management
Mesquite ISD

L.A. Berry Support Complex

2133 N. Beltline Road

Mesquite, TX 75150

972-882-7333 (Office)

972-882-5404 (Fax)

ithuckabv@mesquiteisd.org

"The challenge for every organization is to build a feeling of oneness, of
dependence on one another ... because the question is usually not how well
each person works, but how well they work together" Vince Lombardi



